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1. The Committee on Credentials met on 10 May 1991, under the chairmanship of 
Dr G.A. Williams (Nigeria). Mr M. Courte (Luxembourg) was Vice-Chairman and 
Dr N.H. Wirajuda (Indonesia) was Rapporteur. Delegates of the following Members were 
present: Côte d'Ivoire, Czechoslovakia, Greece, Grenada, Indonesia, Luxembourg, Nigeria, 
Saudi Arabia, United Republic of Tanzania. 

2. The Committee examined the formal credentials of the delegates of Burundi, Ethiopia, 
Ireland, Lesotho, Mali, Niger, Rwanda, Sierra Leone and United Kingdom of Great Britain 
and Northern Ireland, who had been seated provisionally in the Health Assembly pending 
the arrival of their formal credentials. All the credentials were found to be in 
conformity with the Rules of Procedure, and the Committee therefore proposes that the 
Health Assembly recognize their validity. 

3. The Committee also examined a notification from Guyana, received since its first 
meeting, which while indicating the name of the delegate concerned, could not be 
considered as constituting formal credentials in accordance with the provisions of the 
Rules of Procedure. The Committee recommends to the Health Assembly that the delegation 
of Guyana be provisionally seated with all rights in the Assembly pending the arrival of 
its formal credentials. 

4. The Committee also examined the credentials submitted by Marshall Islands and the 
Federated States of Micronesia, whose requests for membership had been approved by the 
Health Assembly. These credentials were found to be in conformity with the Rules of 
Procedure, and the Committee proposes that the Health Assembly recognize their validity, 
thus enabling the delegations concerned to participate with full rights in the Health 
Assembly as soon as membership of the two States becomes effective upon deposit of their 
instruments of acceptance of the Constitution with the Secretary-General of the United 
Nations. 

5. Lastly, the Committee examined the credentials submitted for Tokelau, for which 
application for associate membership had been approved by the Health Assembly. These 
credentials were found to be in conformity with the Rules of Procedure and the Committee 
proposes that the Health Assembly recognize their validity. 


